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Y3 trip to Sea Life Centre.  

On Tuesday 3rd  July Y3 will be visiting 

the Sea Life Centre. Please ensure that 

all children arrive at school on time so       

that they don’t miss the transport . 

Redhill Summer Fair 

We will be having a Summer Fayre in 

school on Thursday 12th July from 

1pm—4pm.  It would be fantastic to 

see you all there. There will be plenty 

of fun activities, things to do and buy, 

and there will be a bouncy castle  for 

the children. If you have any dona-

tions we will be very grateful  - but 

please remember that these must be 

in good condition.  Parent Questionnaire. 

Please look out for your parent ques-

tionnaires which  will be coming out  

soon. Your feedback is really im-

portant to us in order for us to work 

together to continue to improve our 

school.  All returns will be entered in-

to a prize draw!!! 

‘Transition Day’ 

On Wednesday 4th July our Year 6 children will be spending the day at their 

new secondary schools. Please make sure that they arrive at the time request-

ed as it can be a very nerve wracking day for them. In school, all other classes 

will move up for a part of the day and will meet their new teacher and spend 

some time in their new class in preparation for September. 
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Sports Day! 

Sports Day will take place on Friday 

13th July and Tuesday 17th July.  

All children will be taking part in the 

activities on Sports Day so they may 

come to school wearing their PE kit 

and trainers.  

Parents are welcome to come along 

to support the children.  

Gates will be open for parents for 

15 minutes before activities start 

and will then be locked to keep the 

children safe. Please arrive on time 

if you would like to support your 

children. 

Attendance winners  

Week 5— Y2—99% 

Week  6—Y6—99% 

Week 7– Y5—98.67% 

Week 8— Y3—98.75% 

Week 9—Y6—99.67% 

 

Dates for your Diary. 

3rd July— Y3 to Sea Life Centre 

4th  July—Y3 Eid party 

4th July— Y6 Transition day 

4th July—Reception to Butterfly Farm 

6th July  - Eid parties  (other classes) 

11th July—Y1 Kenilworth Castle 

12th July— Summer Fair 

13th July—Sport Day (KS2) 

13th July— Reports to Parents 

16th July—Joyning the Learning open 

afternoon  for parents 

17th July— Sports Day—KS1 & Recep-

tion 

17th July—Nursery to Nature Centre 

18th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

19th July—Y6 Bowling  

20th July—Y6 Leavers party 

Eid Parties 

The children will be having  parties 

to celebrate Eid on Friday 6th July. 

Y3 Eid party will take place on the 

4th July due to swimming. All chil-

dren can change into Eid clothes for 

the party and contributions to party 

food will be welcome.  


